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The movement of migrants in the OSCE Region in the last decades have reached substantial 

proportions and it certainly constitutes an enriching contribution to our democratic societies. 

Religious diversity, for example, is a positive factor for their building and well-being. 

Protection and promotion of migrants’ rights – including freedom of religion or belief – 

should be the primary concern of the participating States in order to prevent intolerance and 

discrimination. 

You all know that there are people who will subdue the right to build mosques to the 

reciprocity with Islamic Countries. At this regard I find appropriate to remember that the principle 

of inter-State reciprocity in human rights has no place, as was remarked also by the UN Human 

Rights Committee in General Comment No. 22. But on the other side this does not mean that all 

Participating States should not make every possible effort in all international fora to promote 

reciprocally in every Country and in the different contexts the effective and full exercise of the 

freedom of religion or belief, including the right to establish and maintain freely accessible places 

of worship. 

We should also consider that the availability of places of worship will be subdued to the 

zoning laws and ordinances. In fact they keep into account the demand of an equilibrated and 

correct land use and the artistic, cultural, religious and environmental features of the society of the 

Country in which migrants live. Of course, when a building is not used only as place of worship, is 

legitimate that, in regard of the other activities de facto undertaken, this building is subject to the 

consistent legislation, not exclude the police one. 
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In order to foster a climate of mutual tolerance and understanding between believers of 

different communities, we call upon the participating States to promote a dialogue between the 

Muslim representatives and the religious communities present in the places where mosques are to 

be built. 
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